
 

 

 
 

 
TO: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee (PACAC) 
 
FROM: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
MEETING DATE: October 12, 2011 
 
SUBJECT: Report PACAC11-023 

 PACAC Strategic Plan Review 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

PURPOSE 

A report to recommend that the PACAC pursue a review of the Strategic Plan to direct 
its activities in 2012.  

RECOMMENDATION  

That the PACAC approve the recommendation outlined in Report PACAC11-023, dated 
October 12, 2011 of the Heritage Resources Coordinator, as follows: 
 
That the PACAC review the current Strategic Plan to direct its activities in 2012, and 
consider the development of a new 5-year plan.  

 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 
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BACKGROUND 

In 2007, The PACAC developed a Strategic Plan which identified its short term goals as 

a committee over the next 5 years (2007-2012) and their role in future of Peterborough 

over the next 25 years. The committee also identified its roles and responsibilities to the 

community and to Council as part of the exercise. 

 
 
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
         
Erik Hanson Jennifer Patterson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator    Heritage Researcher 
 
 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 

Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489 
Fax: 705-748-8824 
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca 
 
 
Attachments: 
Appendix A: PACAC 2007 Strategic Plan 
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